September 12, 1960

Mr. C. P. Rigby
Attorney at Law
Meeker, Colorado

Dear Mr. Rigby:

We notice that you have previously written on behalf of a Mr,
Nick Kritsas in regard to the status of a well being drilled by him in the
NE NW, Section 17, Township 1 North, Range 93 West, 6th P,M,, Rio
Blanco County, Colorado.

Enclosed is a copy of a letter we wrote to Mr., Kritsas, dated
June 27, 1960, to which he has not as yet replied. We are curious as to
why Mr. Kritsas has not answered our letter.

If you have any knowledge or information regarding Mr. Kritsas,
we will sincerely appreciate your cooperation,

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

A, J. Jersin, Director
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